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Mission Statement 

Southern Oregon Head Start prepares all children 

and their families for success in school and throughout life. 

August 29 —Monday  

• 10:00-3:00 Center Orientations 

(RWD, MER, RR, GPHS, CP, PXT, 

SM, EP, OH) 

August 30 —Tuesday  

• 9:00-11:00 Directors’ Meeting, 

Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 10:00-3:00 Center Orientations 

(FTL, PRG-HS, WC, ABC-B, IV, PV, 

RVS, PAT) 

August 31 —Wednesday  

• Teacher/SP– In center-Fidelity 

Tool Due: Environment Section 

• 9:00-10:30 Department 

Directors Meeting, Blue Building 

Conf. Rm.  

• 10:00-3:00 Center Orientations 

EHS (EHS-WM, PRG-EHS, ABC-C, 

EHS-CJ,GPHS-EHS, EHS-GP) 

• 11:00-12:00 SR Project, Library  

• 1:00-2:00 Onboarding Updates, 

TEAMS 

September 1 —Thursday  

• 8:30-9:30 Health Dept. Meeting, 

Red Building Library  

• 9:00-3:00 Nutrition Meeting 

(Mandatory Cooks/Cooks Ast.), 

Foothills  

• 2:00-4:00 Child Guidance Policy 

Updates– MANDATORY (all 

classroom staff/SM), TEAMS 

September 2 —Friday 

• Education Classroom Start Up 

Postings Due  

• IHV DUE 

 

September 5 —Monday  

• HOLIDAY  

September 6 —Tuesday  

• First Day for all programs 

• 9:00-11:00 Directors Meeting, 

Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 1:30-2:30 PC Executive 

Committee Meeting, TEAMS  

September 7 —Wednesday  

• 9:00-10:30 Department 

Directors Meeting, Blue Building 

Conf. Rm.  

• 9:00-10:00 HR Staff Meeting, 

Library  

• 1:00-2:00 Onboarding Meeting, 

TEAMS  

• 2:30-4:30 All FA Virtual Training: 

Health, Mental Health, Fiscal, 

Food Services, TEAMS  

September 8 —Thursday  

• 8:30-9:30 Health Dept. Meeting, 

Red Building Library  

September 2 —Friday 

• 1:00-2:30 CPR Hands-On 

Training, M.O. Blue Building 

Conf. Rm.  

 

 

 
Weekly Memo Submissions 

Please send your PDFs, jpegs, and text to  

add your name here 

by Wednesdays @ 12 pm. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Pics from  Rest & Diapering 

Training  

3) Congratulations!  

4-5) Congratulations on          

Promotion!  

6) Are you looking for me?   

Weekly Memo Submission 
Please send your PDF’s, jpegs, and text to  

Angie Salazar- 
asalazar@socfc.org 

By Thursday @ 12 p.m.  
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Congratulations to  
Sarah Reed for completing her Infant 
Toddler CDA endorsement. Sarah is a 

Teacher Assistant at EHS ABC-C & 
brings a sense of calm & kindness into 

the classroom every day. 

Congratulations!!  
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Hello, my name is Reejen Cooper. I am the new site man-
ager for Eagle Point and White City. I have been in 

Head Start for a little over 23 years. Many hats I have 
worn as well as other duties as assigned. My passion 
and the love of social aspects of Head Start is why I 

consider myself a lifer.   

I have three wonderful supportive children, and a new 
life in the valley of the Rouge. I’m super excited to be a 

part of this awesome work community. Looking forward 
to an awesome school year.  
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Hello, I’m Tiffany Heller the site manager for Redwood and         
Riverside. Since being a part of Southern Oregon Head Start I have 
taken on the role of Teacher Assistant, Teacher, Head Teacher 
and now Site Manager. I have been working in the field for over 
14 years and graduated with my Associates of Arts in Child       
Development. I am here to support our staff, the families and the 
children to thrive and have an exceptional experience. It is truly a 
yearly gift watching the process of your child’s growth! I have a 
daughter; her name is Calista. We moved here to grants pass a few 
years ago from California and have been enjoying the beauty of 
Oregon. I'm excited to work with such experienced teachers and 
get to know our lovely families here at Head Start!         
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The owner of this water bottle can 
come pick up at the front desk of the 

Main Office. :) 


